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ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY MEETING 
 

24th APRIL 2018 AT 7.00 P.M. 
 

MINSTER LIBRARY AND NEIGHBOURHOOD CENTRE 

Teas and coffees will be available prior to the commencement of the meeting. 
 

AGENDA 
 
1. KENT ASSOCIATION OF LOCAL COUNCILS COMMUNITY AWARDS SCHEME 2018 

 The Chairman is pleased to report that following the Parish Councils nomination, Mr Clive Attwell 
has received a KALC Community Award Scheme 2018 certificate for over 60 years of service to 
the village and support of many organisations. Mr Attwell has been invited to the meeting to 
receive his award from the Chairman. 

2. GUEST SPEAKER – DISTRICT COUNCILLOR REECE PUGH 
Cllr Pugh has been invited to the meeting as a guest speaker and to answer questions 
from the public. 
 

3. MINUTES 
 To approve the minutes of the meeting held on 18th April 2017 (copy attached). 

 
4. CHAIRMAN’S REPORT 

The Chairman of the Council’s report for the year 2017/2018 will be tabled at the 
meeting. 

5. FINANCE REPORT 

The Chairman of the Finance Committee will report on the Councils finances.  
 
6. GENERAL QUESTIONS 

To receive questions from Members of the Public and the Chairman and Members of 
the Council will respond accordingly. 
 
 
 
Councillor Penny Gimes 
Chairman – Minster Parish Council 
13th April 2018 
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